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TUBACHRISTMAS is coming to Estherville!
But, we need you to help make it a success!  
TUBACHRISTMAS was conceived in 1974 as a tribute to the late artist/teacher William J. Bell, born on Christmas Day, 1902. Through the legendary William J. Bell we reflect on our heritage and honor all great artists/teachers whose legacy has given us high performance standards, well structured pedagogy, professional integrity, personal values and a camaraderie envied by all other instrumentalists. Traditional Christmas music performed at TUBACHRISTMAS is arranged by American composer Alec Wilder.   He was a loyal supporter of efforts to improve the literature and public image of the tuba.  
Estherville TUBACHRISTMAS will happen in conjunction with several other holiday events in downtown Estherville on Thursday, November 29th.  Please fill out the enclosed registration form to confirm your attendance at the event by November 20th.  Everyone that registers will receive a 2012 TUBACHRISTMAS button and following the performance there will be wonderful refreshments!  

Date of Event:  Thursday, November 29, 2012
Registration:  4:30 p.m.-Chamber of Commerce Office, 620 First Avenue South

Rehearsal:  5:00 p.m.

Performances:  6:00 p.m.   Hy-Vee
                             6:30 p.m.   Methodist Church
                             7:00 p.m.   Estherville Public Library
Conductor:  Laura Giebler, ELC High School Band Director

SUGGESTIONS: Bring a carrying strap and music stand; concerts will be performed while standing.  For the outside portion of our events, plastic mouthpieces are more comfortable if the weather is cold.  Please bring a folding chair if needed. You will be responsible for carrying it from site to site.

In appreciation of your attendance, there will be thank you gathering following the performance.  More information to be announced.
Please spread the word about TUBACHRISTMAS to all your fellow TUBA players, and invite them to come along!
Hope to see you on November 29th!   Please call the Chamber at 712/362-3541 or email us at echamber@gmail.com if you are interested in participating.
Merry TUBACHRISTMAS!

Steve Danielson




Stephanie Neppl
TUBACHRISTMAS Coordinator


Executive Director, Estherville Chamber of Commerce
